
 
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 

General Membership Meeting, April 5, 2017 

Board of Directors:  
President, Bill Adkins WA4KMA               Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR 
Secretary, Dennis Russell K9VFU               Treasurer, Michael Friolet AG3K  
Program Director, Dick Hillyer W2RWH    Club Trustee, Bob Goldberg, WA4M  
                          Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV 
 
Bill Adkins opened the meeting at 2:00 PM  
 
Guests – Robert Costello and Charles Kline KJ4DHJ 
 
Treasurer Report – Michael reported the Club Membership is 70 and the Treasury Balance is 
$3,867.65.  
 
Bill mentioned Tech classes will start again in May. The new hams were introduced by Bill to 
the group. 
 
Rick Sochon reported Denny Eilers and Bob Goldberg went to South Bay Hospital for the 
drill. The station at the hospital was not activated for the drill. The radio room was not ready 
because South Bay did not want us to participate it seemed in the drill. 
 
Bill stated if our back up batteries need to be replaced they will be paid for from the grant 
money received last year from the CA. 
 
Annual Spring Picnic – April 15 12:00 noon at the horseshoe pit.  
 
Program -  Dick Hilyer on how to program our radios.         
 
  


